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15th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Highway Man  
 
This half term, we are enhancing the curriculum, and we are delighted to share some exciting 
news with you about an upcoming event. On Thursday 29th February 2024, our school will be 
hosting a special visitor. Paul Mackintosh is a Highway man performer who has visited Beeston 
Primary School many times before. He will be taking on the role of the Highwayman, to help 
children have an interactive and immersive experience, and thus improve the quality of our 
writing. 
 
To make these amazing experiences happen, we really need your support. We’re asking for a 
£4 voluntary contribution from each child to help us fund the visit. The Governing body of 
Beeston Primary School want as many children in school as possible to have the chance to take 
part in experiences like these. To make that happen, they have agreed that school will contribute 
towards the costs. These experiences cannot happen without the support of our families also 
helping towards the cost. Payment for the trip can be made using our online payment system 
SchoolMoney.  
 

Please note: Unfortunately, we are unable to consider refunds for non-attendance as the school 
is committed to non-refundable deposits and payments at the time of booking trips and 
educational visits. 

 
If there are any queries, do not hesitate to get in touch.    
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Miss Swan-Francis and the Year 5 team  

 


